
Little J’s Nursery 

The Sorrells 

Stanford le Hope 

Essex  SS17 7ES 

 

21st November 2023 

Dear Parents 

As Christmas is fast approaching we are busily preparing lots of Christmas activities for the Nursery 

children.   

As I’m sure you can appreciate it is very difficult to ensure that every child takes part in all of the 

activities available especially when maybe they attend for 1 or 2 sessions a week. 

It is virtually impossible to include all of the children in a Christmas performance so with this in mind we 

have decided to turn our role play area into a stable scene and Santa’s grotto.  Over the next few weeks 

we will be acting out the nativity story with all the children and will give each child the opportunity to 

dress up and perform the story to a small audience if they wish to.   

We therefore would like to invite you in for a very informal short, Christmas show on the following 

mornings and afternoons: 

Tuesday 12th December at 2.30pm  

Wednesday 13th December at 11.30am  

The show will last for approximately half an hour.  Those children that usually finish at 12 O’ Clock can 

then go home and those that stay for lunch may still do so.  We need to limit two people per child due to 

the number of children.  If it is not your child’s usual day to attend, they will still be invited to take part 

on one of the shows.  Please let your child’s key person know which day you wish to attend. 

Also, on Thursday 14th December and Friday 15th December your child can wear a Christmas jumper for a 

donation of £1.00 to our chosen charities which are St Luke’s Hospice and Great Ormond Street 

Hospital.  The £1.00 donation will cover both days. 

On Wednesday 20th December we will be having party games and food.  All children are invited to this 

party even if it is not their usual session.  Please check which party your child is invited to e.g. AM or 

PM.  Packed lunch is not needed on this day as we will provide the food on this day. 

Thank you for your cooperation and continuous support. 

Kind regards 

 

Karen Lane 

Nursery Manager 

 


